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Huck Holz

 

Woodside, CA 94062

 

Dear Chugach Rangers,

 

I have been very impressed with the Points North Heli operations staff and ownership over the years. They have

been excellent stewards of the incredible Chugach mountain range and they are the reason I am returning this

year. Expanding their territory makes sense as it will lower the carbon footprint for them and for participants. It

also means I will return to the Chugach for the opportunity to experience this exciting new Forest Service terrain.

I was first brought to the Chugach because of the positive publicity Cordova has received from Points North's

media exposure over the years in Warren Miller films. It is the stuff dreams are made of and expanded territory

will mean even more excitement and enticed guests. The wonderful experiences I have had Helicopter Skiing

with PNH and visiting cordova with it's beautiful hikes and lovely town near the Chugach Mountains will always

be some of my fondest memories. I hope you accept this letter of appeal for expanding the PNH territory in the

incredible Chugach Mountains.

 

Warmest,

 

Huck Holz

 

--

 

Cheers,

 

Huck


